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Megan Steer

From: Brent Constantz <brent@blueplanet-ltd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 9:32 PM

To: Kim Adamson

Cc: MPWSP-EIR; Heisinger Jr. Heisinger

Subject: Re: Cal Am Desalination EIR Comments

We are planning to re-purpose the old fuel oil pipe line for a cabled water quality monitoring transceiver that will report 

real time water quality data, as opposed to having to go out with diver to collect the data or place expensive, unreliable 

bout transponders out there. 

 

 
Brent R. Constantz, Ph.D. 

Managing Partner, CEO 
m 650-464-0524 
brent@dwdesal.com 
 

 

 
 

 

DeepWater Desal 
7532 Sandholdt Rd, Ste 6 
Moss Landing, CA 95039 
t  831-632-0616 
f  831-632-0606 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the 
person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, improper usage, distribution or duplication of 
this communication, and the information contained in it, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and immediately 
destroy all copies of the original message.  
 

On Jul 7, 2015, at 3:19 PM, Kim Adamson <kim@dwdesal.com> wrote: 

 

 

Please see the attached comments being submitted by DeepWater Desal in response to our review of the 
Cal Am EIR.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Kim Adamson 

General Manager 
Deepwater Desal LLC 

7532 Sandholdt Rd., Suite 6 

Moss Landing, CA 95039 

Office: (831) 632-0616 

Mobile: (831) 454-6800 

kim@dwdesal.com 
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www.DeepWaterDesal.com  
  

<DWD Final CalAm EIR Comments.pdf> 

 


